
March 20, 2020 

 

Religion Classes at Sts. Peter and Paul 

 

As we all know the Diocese of Tulsa has suspended public Mass in the wake of the public health crisis. 
During this time we are given an opportunity to gather our families and teach them through our actions 
that Christ is the center of our lives. As parents, the primary religious educators of your children, you 
have a responsibility to keep the faith alive even if there is no Mass. So, what can we do? From the time 
your children wake in the morning till they lay their head down at night we can incorporate prayer into 
our day. Morning prayer, meal time prayer, family rosary, evening prayers even praying the Stations of 
the Cross at home! Participate in daily and Sunday Mass by watching on Eternal Word Television 
Network on channel 291 on COX or 370 on Direct TV. The Diocese of Tulsa posted a list of parishes that 
are live streaming Masses online. Father Mike and Father Elmer will be offering Mass privately in the 
Chapel and will be available if needed by phone. Set up a time during your day to pick up your Bible and 
read Scripture to your family. Teach your children to have a servant heart – a heart that looks to see 
what they can do to make life better for someone else. If you have internet and are looking for online 
religious formation give us a call and we will be happy to help. 

As we journey through this Lent, let us all pray for one another as we anxiously await our return to our 
regular activities, Mass and the Sacraments. 

 

Gratefully, 

 

Karen Campbell 

Sts. Peter and Paul  

Coordinator of Religious Education. 


